
 

 

Rev. Paul Harrington,             

Senior Pastor 

Mr. Loyd Jones,                           

Associate Pastor,                          

Youth and Children 

Mrs. Danita Davis,                  

Office Administrator 

Mr. Scott Bradshaw,               

Worship Director 

Mr. Ken Watlington                                

Deacon of the Month  

Mrs. B.J. Lyle,  Organist 

                                              

309 Washington Street 

Plymouth NC 27962 

www.firstbaptistplymouth.org 

More details in Dec. Newslet-

Revival Services! 

Guest Speaker and Musician  

Wil Hoggard 

April 21-23 
 

Sunday: 11 AM Worship and 7 PM Service 

Monday 7 PM 

Tuesday 7 PM 

Sermon series- Good News!  

Like a good newspaper: Truth, Location, Investments and Headlines. 



 

 

Coming up this month. 
1st-Church Office Closed 

1st– Mission Action Circle meets at 1:00 pm 

at Golden Skillet. 

Buildings and Grounds will not meet. 

2nd-Gail Hardison Circle meets at 6:30 pm at 

the church with Amy Collins hosting. 

2nd– Helen Peele Circle meets at 7:00 pm at 

the church with Sharon Smith hosting. Please 

read Chapter 12. 

7th– Baptist Men’s Breakfast is at 7:30 am. 

 

8th– Ladies Spring Bible Study begins at 

10:00 am. 

8th-Deacons meet at 7:00 pm at the church 

with Ken Watlington hosting. 

21st-23rd– SPRING REVIVAL 

24th– Quarterly Conference 7:00 pm. 

 

Let us Celebrate! 
Happy Birthday 

Scott Bradshaw 4/1 

George Galtress 4/2 

Rusty Collins 4/9 

Bill Sexton 4/9 

Anna Grace Noell 4/10 

Barbara Jo Payne 4/15 

Micki Dail 4/12 

Ann Bland 4/13 

Brinson Edmondson 4/15 

Gwen Mitchell 4/15 

Beth Foster 4/17 

Phyllis Dickerson 4/18 

Peyton Pollard 4/26 

Dylan Holcomb 4/27 

Mike Gurganus 4/27 

George Boyd 4/28 

 

   Happy Anniversary 

Bonner & Susan Peele  

4/15 

Scott & Caroline Chandler 

4/26 

Congratulations! 

NURSERY SCHEDULE 

4/7-  Dianne Swain & Susan Sawyer 

4/14-  Ann Cody & India Jones 

4/21-  Lora Craddock & Glenda Smith 

4/28-  Caroline Chandler & Amy Collins 

ATTENTION LADIES 

The Ladies Spring Bible 

study will begin Monday, 

April 8 at 10:00 am. 

Choir Practice 
will go back to 

6:00 pm in April. 

We will collect items throughout the month of 

April. A drop off box will be 

located in the hallway beside the church office. A 

list of items needed will be included in the April 

7th church bulletin. Or go to 

www.bchoffering.org 



 

 

When you can’t make it to                 

worship, listen on Magic 95.9  

CHURCH FAMILY:   

Ann Cody 

Chris Smith 

Marguerite Hart 

Ronnie Matheny 

Denise Nobles 

Leroy & Ann 

Bland 

BJ Lyle 

Phyllis Dickerson 

NURSING HOME  

RESIDENTS:  

Steve Barnes 

Autumnfield of               

Belhaven 

Tim Elks;  

Carrolton of Plymouth 

Nancy Revelle; 

Ahoskie Assisted Living 

240 Early Station Rd 

Ahoskie, NC 27910 

PRAYER CONCERNS  

FRIENDS AND RELATIVES:  

Brant West 

Stan Dymek (Brother-in-Law of Beth Thompson), 

Joelle Dickey (Sister of Beth Thompson)  

Joyce Jones  (Wife of FBC pastor Terry Jones) 

Becky Dymek (Sister of Beth Thompson) 

Shirley Harrell (Sister of Alan Barnes) 

John C. Mann (Nephew of Lorita Simonds)  

Evan Roberson 

Wanda Williams  

Betty King (Mother of Tammy Wiard)  

George & Debbie Bagley 

Whitney Denton (Niece of Phyllis Faulk)  

Shelton McNair, Jr.  

Jamie Asby 

Shelby Flint 

Keith Sawyer 

Dear FBC Family,  

I wanted to give a huge thank you to the Gail Hardison 

Circle along with other church members, family and 

friends for my amazing wedding shower! It was truly 

perfect! I also wanted to thank the members of the church 

for the continuous love, support, and prayers we have re-

ceived! Thank you all for all you have done for us! Please 

continue to keep William and I in your prayers. 

With Much Love,  Claire Dail 

Hello Church Family 

 

What better way to begin the Month of 

April than focusing our attention on the cli-

max of human history; Christ death, burial 

and certainly His resurrection. He has Risen 

indeed! Last month our children learned 

that Jesus really is God with us 

(Immanuel), and that Jesus made His fol-

lowers Fishers of Men! They even studied 

about the word Hosanna, which is to plead: 

Lord, Please save us!  

 

Remember that one of the greatest mira-

cles of God continues to this day- Every 

time a new sinner comes to saving faith in 

Jesus Christ as Lord. 

 

God Bless and Happy April! 



 

 

PLYMOUTH 

FIRST BAPTIST 

CHURCH 

To the members and friends of First Baptist,  

 Grace and peace to you! I pray this newsletter finds you well. This time of year is special for many reasons. 

One of those reasons, if you are basketball fan, is the NCAA Basketball tournaments. Whether you follow women’s 

basketball, men’s or both– it is an exciting time of year as we see what are in many cases world-class athletes com-

pete at a high level. As I write this letter, NC State, UNC and Duke are all three still in the hunt for a national cham-

pionship in the men’s tournament. N.C. State and Duke women continue to compete for the Women’s title. It will be 

interesting to see what happens in the next week. On the way home I often see baseball and softball practices where 

young people are honing their skills in order to be successful on the playing field. Discipline, denial of self, sacrifice 

and choosing wisely is absolutely essential to be a success in anything that is worthwhile. As our bodies are able, we 

are to do what we can to stay fit and active– doing the best with what we have. As our minds have ability, we are to 

train them– discipline them to continue to learn new things all through life. Our spirits are in need of training as well 

to develop the habits necessary to become spiritually mature. In fact, all three parts of our being are connected, and 

either help or hinder one another. Now again, as we age, our capacities physically and even mentally change– and 

even our best efforts cannot stop the aging process. In contrast however– the spirit– that which connects us with God 

can get stronger and healthier throughout our lives. And we need to continue to train ourselves spiritually  that we 

might be more like Jesus every day.  The Bible says in 1 Timothy 4:8-10 “...physical training is of some value, but 

godliness has value for all things, holding promise for both the present life and the life to come. 9 This is a trustwor-

thy saying that deserves full acceptance. 10 That is why we labor and strive, because we have put our hope in the liv-

ing God, who is the Savior of all people, and especially of those who believe.” So let us be on a regular training 

schedule for the spirit. Read God’s Word, Pray, Serve and stay connected to fellow believers! Happy April! 

           Pastor Paul 

APRIL 2024 


